## People's Forum On Housing

June 4, 2019

London City Council c/o City Clerks Office 300 Dufferin Avenue London, ON N6B 1Z2

Dear Honourable Mayor Ed Holder and esteemed members of London City Council,

Please find enclosed the petition to the City of London Municipal Council, as collected this week, by the People's Forum on Housing.

We, the undersigned residents of the City of London, County of Middlesex, Draw the attention of the London City Council to the following,

**THAT** 

The current Official Plan for the City of London was adopted by the Municipal Council on June 19, 1989,

Chapter 12 of the official plan enacts the Housing Policies, including all approved amendments, and

Adequate access to affordable housing is essential to the vitality of our community

## THEREFORE, your petitioners

## request that City Council

- direct civic staff to deliver a comprehensive report, in line with the requirements stated in the Official Plan (12.2.4), to London Municipal Council.
- convene an expert task force or special committee to examine the required reports, as specifically outlined in Chapter 12 of the Official Plan for the City of London.
- direct this task force or committee to provide a report on findings, with recommendations, to the London Municipal Council, with the purpose of implementing the measures to increase the supply of affordable housing across the city of London.

We understand the public agenda and the City of London website will share this petition, as duly signed by 120 residents of the City of London.

Chris Stroud, Member, People's Forum on Housing (London, Ontario)